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In spite of a foot of snow, our Filipino Christmas Concert took place in the Assumption College
Chapel on Sunday, December 7 (featuring Assumptionist novices and candidates, Assumption
Sisters and members of the College Choir Chapel). About 50 people (from as far away as New
Jersey) enjoyed a great show for the benefit of the Assumptionist-Foundation-in-the-Philippines
Project.
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